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Townsend, Erle

From: Harry Harrop, Sr, <footballgod39@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, January 22, 2024 3:19 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Ev legislstion

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Please do not pass this. It is no good for us Mainers. We are a very poor wage earning state. We the people cant afford 

these vehicles. Its already failing in many states alot are shying away from it. The batterys die out in extreme cold. The 

state doesnt have enough charging stations to support all the vehicles. This will be a very bad choice for us Mainers. 

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android 


